
Dear Grandview Heights Secondary Parent/Guardian: 

 

Please log on to the MyEdBC Student and/or Family Portal using the user ID and password to access your child’s last 

published report card.  The November 2024 Published Report Card for your son/daughter will be located on the Pages top 

tab > Home page > Published Reports.   

 

Linear Courses:  Please note that this is an ‘INTERIM’ Reporting Period.  Proficiency Scale/Percentage/Comment will be 

provided at the January Reporting Period.  Please contact the teacher if you have any questions. 

 

 
 

The Report is listed with the following information: 

• Filename – is the name of the report ‘Report Cards – Middle Years and Secondary’ 

• DateUploaded – date and time the report was published 

• Creator – the name of the person who published the report 

• Description – says Report card for and then the Student’s Name 

 

Clicking on the filename will open the PDF file for viewing or printing.  We strongly encourage parents to save or print the 

report card for your own records as it will only be available online until July 12, 2025.   

 

Logging into the portal MUST BE DONE ON A DESKTOP COMPUTER THE FIRST TIME.  A mobile device may be used after 

that to log in to the portal. 

 

Please keep in mind that students, parents and guardians with an account can view: 

▪ Class attendance information 

▪ Contact information 

▪ Classroom assessment information 

▪ Student schedules 

▪ Student course requests for next year 

▪ School information 

 

If parents or guardians forget their password for the portal, they can use the ‘I forgot my password’ button.  They will be 

sent an email and they will just need to remember the answer to their security question. 

 

Please consider this email a reminder that if you have not already paid your student fees, please do so ASAP. 

You are welcome to pay these fees on-line using SchoolCashOnline (credit cards now accepted!) or send cash or cheque 

(payable to Grandview Heights Secondary) to school with your child to pay at the office. If payment has already been 

made, we thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

GRANDVIEW HEIGHTS SECONDARY
 


